
March 31, 2023 

Chairwoman Kay Granger       Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 
House Appropriations Committee Republicans  House Appropriations Committee Democrats 
H-307 The Capitol  1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, DC 20515  Washington, DC 20515 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for the City of Walnut’s Gymnasium and Teen Center Renovation Project 
in Fiscal Year 2024.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Walnut, located 
at 21003 La Puente Road, Walnut, California, 91789. The funding will update the city’s 20-
year-old facility by replacing of all original HVAC units, skylights, and resurfacing of all lower 
roofs, flooring, paint, and furniture throughout the facility. Additionally, the funding will 
provide technological upgrades to the Teen Center to allow for enhanced homework 
assistance and acceptance of cashless payments throughout the facility, renovation of all 
facility restrooms, reception areas, and the Teen Center snack bar. The project is aligned to the 
City's General Plan and will provide an exceptional multi-function facility to Walnut and 
surrounding communities for generations to come. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does 
anyone in my immediate family.  

Sincerely, 

Linda T. Sanchez 

Member of Congress 


